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From December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2023-24 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the minimum single and 
time-varying feed-in tariff rates do you consider are appropriate? 
 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 

I read that the feed in tariff will always be lower than the retail price. Part of the reasoning being 

that the companies have to run a retail business with the associated costs.  True.  It is also true 

though, that the companies charge everybody a daily charge on top of usage charges.  Surely the 

daily charge is for covering those costs? They also charge us for sending a bill or for paying by 

credit card. Do you take that into account?  

They charge peak rates during the day, surely we should receive similarly peak rates during the 

day? 

 

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative methodologies should 
we consider? 
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